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01/05/2023 

MR Geoff Wiltshire 
4 - 4 Smith Avenue ST 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 

RE: DA2022/2210 -2  Peronne Parade ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100 

We are neighbours of John and Victoria Hutchison, and we fully support their application. They 
are good neighbours and despite some negative comments received are indeed well regarded 
in the locality. Their proposal will not cause additional shadow or be unsightly as far as we are 
concerned. They have considered our big tree as an asset and we applaud this consideration. 
Thank you for allowing us to comment and we wish the Hutchinsons' well in their application. 
Geoff and Joan Wiltshire 
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